
 

Probationary Tenancies Vacancy 

  

Chambers Information 

Name of chambers Guildhall Chambers 

Address of chambers 5-8 Broad Street, Bristol, BS1 2HG 

Chambers email oliver.edwards@guildhallchambers.co.uk 

Chambers website address www.guildhallchambers.co.uk 

  

 

Vacancy Information 

Number of probationary 

tenancies 

1 

Level of guaranteed earnings N/A 

Closing date of vacancy No deadline 

Start date By Arrangement 

 

Description and how to apply 
 
Guildhall Chambers is a top-tier multi-disciplinary set based primarily in Bristol with a national 
footprint.  
 
We are inviting applications for a third-six probationary tenancy with a view to full tenancy with 
our thriving specialist Property & Estates team. Successful candidates will be joining a busy team 
and gaining a broad range of experience across the property and estates fields of work. It is hoped 
that the successful candidate will be able to start asap upon completion of their 12 month 
pupillage, it is envisaged that the duration of the probationary tenancy will be circa six months.  
 
We are looking for dynamic and driven individuals who can demonstrate experience in this field 
along with an interest and commitment to developing a successful Property & Estates focussed 
practice. 
 
Candidates are invited to have a confidential discussion prior to making an application, in which 
case, please contact the Civil Senior Practice Manager, Oliver Edwards, on 07956222855. 
 
Applications should be made by emailing a covering letter along with your CV to 
oliver.edwards@guildhallchambers.co.uk. Additionally, please include some redacted examples of 
your written work (ideally some form of pleadings along with something advisory in nature or a 

http://www.guildhallchambers.co.uk/
mailto:oliver.edwards@guildhallchambers.co.uk


research note etc.) along with details of your recent experience in pupillage and any available 
references. 
 
Any discussions and/or applications will be treated in the strictest confidence.  
 
We encourage applications from members of groups which are under-represented at the Bar, and 
we are committed to maintaining compliance with the Bar’s Equality and Diversity code. 

 

Posted:  


